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Butterfly Parents, 

 

  Congratulations!  You have survived your first month of preschool!  The tears 

are behind us, and we are all having fun.  We have had a busy month of getting to know 

each other, all of our new friends' names, as well as the staff of the Preschool.  We have 

been working on our fine motor skills with glue, paint, and shaving cream.  We have 

worked on our ABCs, counting with the calendar and anything else that we can find to 

count, said our Pledge every day, and learned the fun of being part of a group! 

  This month, we will explore shapes, forest friends & feathered friends, fall, 

and celebrate Halloween.  Look for sign-up sheets outside the classroom for the Fall 

Festival & Family Bar-B-Que.  This is a parent run function that is held in at the Family 

Life Center, and is great fun for the whole family.  There will be games, art, activities, 

prizes, food and loads of fun!  It is a definite "do not miss" event for the kids!  It will be held 

on Sat., Oct.  24th from 12 noon to 2pm in the Family Life Center’s gymnasium. 

  Please note on your calendar that school pictures will be taken on Tues. the 

27th, and Wed. the 28th. 

  We will be celebrating Halloween at the Preschool with Storybook Character 

Dress-Up Day on Friday, Oct. 30th.  The children can come to school dressed up as their 

favorite character from a children's book.  (No super heroes, action figures, or scary 

costumes, please!)   Be sure to bring the book, as well!  This is a fun way for us to bring 

literature to life for them, and get them excited about reading. (Pinterest is a great resource 

for ideas!) If your child is staying all day, or you are just worried about them being 

comfortable, just send a change of clothes in their backpack! 

  We will be having our School Spirit Night at Stevi-B’s this month on 

Thursday, Oct. 1st; we look forward to seeing you there!  We are having such a great time 

with your children, thank you once again for sharing them with us! 

      Mrs. Piscitelli & Mrs. Nyman 


